St. Wilfrid’s Church of England Primary Academy
Executive Headteacher: Mr. Stuart Colothan

Rectory Lane

Standish

Wigan

WN6 OXB

Tel: 01257 423992

Email: enquiries@saintwilfrids.wigan.sch.uk
Website: www.saintwilfrids.wigan.sch.uk
Twitter: @St_Wilfrids_CE

Monday 12" February 2024
Re: KS2 Spring Disco

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are pleased to inform you that ‘St. Wilfrid’s Events and Enterprise Team’ (SWEET), have
organised a Spring Disco event for Key Stage 2 children. The event will be held on Tuesday

26'"" March 2024 at school in the Key Stage 2 Hall. The times are as follows for each year group:

e Year3and 4 -530-6.30pm
e Year5andé6 - 645 -800pm

Children will be dismissed, a year group at a time, from the Year 3/4 playground.

Tickets are £5 per child and will include entertainment by DJ Danny, a drink and a snack. If you
would like to purchase a ticket, please make a payment on your Parent Pay account by Friday

22" March 2024.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs E. Prentki
Deputy Headteacher
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